
Dear Ms. Vivian Carlile-Smith OCB Commissioner, 
 
I contact you today, after receiving “several concerns” relevant to your (conduct and comments made) 
during the “open comment section” of the September 17th, 2020 BECC Meeting, where you directed 
accusatory, inflammatory and inaccurate statements toward (me), doing so  “several  times” in what 
appeared to be an agitated and aggressive state of mind. 
 
As a point of record here, it remains concerning that as an OCB Commissioner, with connectivity to the 
Governors Office, that you would conduct yourself In the manner you did. 
 
Further concerning, remains the fact that (as is recalled) you also “previously” directed rude comments 
during such meetings, including an aggressive outburst of “prove it” when the committee was discussing 
a grievance matter against the agency, as well I was provided information that you have slammed your 
fist on the table in an animated manner stating (we will fight these people to the end) which as I heard It 
was meant to be directed toward the blind vendors in Oregon. 
 
With all that said, please understand that Commissioner or not, you are required to conduct yourself in 
a professional manner during these meetings using proper conduct “especially” In your capacity as a 
representative from the Governors Office, and “just so that you are aware” such disparaging 
statements  could have liability upon you as such. 
 
With this note, I am asking you to stop such behavior now and in the future, and that you please 
conduct yourself with control and professional conduct when attending these meetings. 
 
For your review, I have copied a recording of the testimony you provided below, in hopes that it will be a 
learning experience for you in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
Randy Hauth 

 

 


